
Fairfax Oval Permission Note 2023

Dear Parents/Carers 

Due to a change in permission note procedures we are now required to seek parental permission on a yearly 
basis for Harrington Park Public School students to use Fairfax Oval, adjacent to our school. 

From time to time we use this oval for activities such as school sports carnival, for PSSA training and Year 
3-6 and K–2 school sport, as space for all our students to participate in sporting activities can be limited.

This permission note will cover ALL students from Kindergarten to Year 6 using Fairfax Oval for these 
purposes for the remainder of 2023.

Please complete and return the permission note to our office. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding providing permission for your child to use Fairfax Oval please 
contact the school on the above number to discuss. 

Ms Kelly Paton 
    Principal 

Fairfax Oval Permission Note 2023

Please return this permission note 

I give permission for my child______________________________________ of class _____________to walk 
to and from Harrington Park Public School and use Fairfax Oval playing field adjacent to the school for school 
and various sporting activities for the remainder of 2023

Signed Parent/Carer: ______________________________         Date: ________________ 

Harrington Park Public School
Sir Warwick Fairfax Drive, Harrington Park NSW 2567 (Box 3126, Narellan 2567)

Phone: 4647 7116     Fax: 4647 6617
Email: harringtnp-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Web address: http://www.harringtnp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

CARE  for others BELIEVE  in yourself              SUCCEED  through effort

mailto:harringtnp-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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